
 

 
The City of Santa Rosa does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities in its employment, services, benefits, 

facilities, programs, or activities. Requests for accommodations, auxiliary aids, or services necessary to participate in a City 

program, service, or activity, including printed information in alternate formats, are available by contacting the City Clerk's 

Office at 707-543-3015 (TTY Relay at 711) or cityclerk@srcity.org. Requests should be submitted as far in advance as 

possible, but no later than two business days before the scheduled meeting. 

 
CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

WALNUT COURT PETITION FOR INCLUSION IN THE TALBOT AREA 

RESIDENTIAL PERMIT PARKING ZONE 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday November 15, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 

Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public 

comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on the petition for inclusion 

in the Talbot area Residential Permit Parking Zone. 

 

The Finance Department has received a petition from residents of Walnut Court.  Residents 

from this block are requesting inclusion in the Talbot area Residential Permit Parking Zone, 

with restrictions limiting on-street parking to two (2) hours, Monday through Friday, between 

the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Kevin Buchanan, Finance Department, City of 

Santa Rosa, 90 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone (707) 543-4338 or 

kbuchanan@srcity.org.   

 

Stephanie Williams, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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